What items can | bring with me to prison?

For security, safety, and sanitation reasons, the Bureau of Prisons limits the amount of property (jewelry,
photographs, books, magazines, etc.) inmates may have, and the types of publications inmates can
receive. The institution issues clothing, hygiene items, and bedding, and provides laundry services.
Inmates may purchase other personal care items, shoes, some recreational clothing, and some food
items through the commissary. Civilian clothing (i.e., clothing not issued to the inmate by the Bureau or
purchased by the inmate from the commissary) ordinarily is not authorized for retention by the inmate.
Further information is available at the Bureau of Prisons' website http://www.bop.gov
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